
 

B U L L E T I N S :  
Quick View 

National MI Announcement: RT 2017-05 
 
Date of Announcement:   September 25, 2017 

Effective Date of Changes:   The Rate Change described in this announcement is applicable to all MI 
applications received on or after October 23, 2017 subject to regulatory 
approval. 

 

 
BPMI Non-Refundable Single Rate Change 
 
We are announcing a pricing change to our National BPMI Non-Refundable Single Premium rates effective 
for applications on or after October 23, 2017, subject to state approval. 
 

Highlights: 
 

 More competitive pricing for many loans with credit scores < 760 

 Changes to certain other rate adjusters 

 National MI has no adjusters for Rate/Term Refinances or loan amounts > $650,000 
 
 

For more details, see our Full Rate Sheets. 
 
 
 
For complete details on our rates and guidelines please visit nationalmi.com 

 

http://www.nationalmi.com/resources/#rates
http://www.nationalmi.com/

